
 

 

If you have a go at the Maths 
challenges or do any fun 
maths work, don’t forget to 
send them to your teachers or 
to Miss Evans at 
year6@swaythlingprimary.org 
and we can put it in the Maths 
newsletter next week!

Don’t forget, the White Rose worksheets are on our 
website (on the Maths page in home learning 
section)for you to download and teachers have also 
been setting tasks on My Maths, Manga High and 
Education City. 

The teachers have been playing TTRS as well and 
they’re getting pretty good, so I hope you’re 

It’s not a challenge 
this week but a 
game you can play 
with any member of 
your family as many 
times as you want!  
Can you beat your 
siblings? Can you 
beat your parents?

Beni has had a go at the Maths 
challenges each week. He had 
a go at countdown and reached 
the target number! Great work 
Beni!

The sum is the answer you get by adding the two numbers 
together and the difference is the answer you get when you 
take the smaller number away from the larger number.


